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Board Minutes July 22, 2024 

Superintendent Dr. Mark Daniel earlier today attended an FWCS event where guest speaker Principal 
Kaefele spoke to teachers, administrators and is currently meeting with community and parents. Not a 
one-time phenomenon, looking to embed, like Covey. Culture and develop relations, breath relevance 
into the curriculum for students to see purpose. Can't wait for the school year to start. Dr. Daniel 
thanked everyone who worked to make this summer's professional learning a success, especially the 
work they have done for Schools of Success. Attendance has been a desire. Dr. Daniel thanked the 
Board for approving these opportunities. 

Board President Maria Norman also wished staff, families and students a happy first day. This Thursday 
is registration and this Saturday at SSHS is the Parents are Part of the Equation event. August 3 is the 
Block party, please check in when you arrive. 

The next regular meeting of the Board is scheduled for Monday, August 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Lester L. Grile Administrative Center. 

Documents to be signed by members of the Board were the Minutes from the regular Board 
meeting, June 24, 2024; Vouchers for the period ending July 8 and July 22, 2024, and the payroll for the 
periods ending June 14 and June 28, 2024. 

There being no further business, upon a motion by Julie Hollingsworth, seconded by Anne 
Duff, the meeting was adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

Mudd, Donita, district resident spoke on supplier diversity policy. 

The meeting was dismissed at 7:25 p.m. 
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